June 10, 2010
Hello Green Lake 
Property Owners!

Important DNR Grant Update:

Soil testing on Green Lake property is going to begin the week of June 14th.  There will be approximately 35 to 40 test sites.  The tests include pH, available phosphorous, available potassium, organic matter, and lime requirement.  The intention of the sampling is to show a general over view of the soil contents around the lake.  A concern is the level of phosphorous and rain water runoff into the lake.  Fertilizer recommendations can be given based on the soil contents.

The soil sampling involves five small (3/4 inch) round holes towards the lakeside of the property.  Following the testing each sample is labeled and sent along with the other samples to the University of Wisconsin – Soil Science Lab in Marshfield.
Sampling includes lots with dwellings as well as vacant lots. 

To minimize a disturbance on your property testing will not be done during weekends.  The project should be done within the next thirty days.  Upon completion of the testing and lab analysis a summary of the project will be sent to all property owners. 
PLEASE Phone or email  Hud ASAP if you do not want a soil test done on your property!   Phone – 715- 566- 0886 or email –  hudster@centurytel.net    

Respectfully,

Hud Gelein          
